
CONSULTING ROSARIAN SEMINAR & 
UPDATE  

 SPONSORED BY THE TUCSON ROSE SOCIETY  - 
SATURDAY, JULY 26, 2025 

 

 
A Beautiful display of climbing and shrub roses. 

  
Calling all Rose Gardeners – 

 

Do you want to learn more about how to grow roses better in 
Arizona?  Are you a Consulting Rosarian needing to update your 
ARS credentials?  Saturday, July 26, 2025, is your opportunity 
to do this!   
Topics covered will be: 

• Chemical Safety /Integrated Pest Management 
• Modern Rose Origins – Back to the Beginning 
• Irrigation 
• Soils and Fertilizer 

Send the Registration Slip below, with your check, by July 
21, 2025, to Chris Murphy, 4115 E. 6th Street, Tucson 
AZ,85711 
Join us for information, camaraderie, and exchange of rose 
growing information. The registration fee of $30 includes 
morning coffee / beverage and breakfast snacks, as well as lunch.  
You do not have to be a Consulting Rosarian or ARS member to 
attend. Please include any dietary restrictions. 
 

Location – Sunrise Ridge Club House – 6940 E. Loma del 
Bribon 
Time – 9:30 AM till 4 PM Saturday, July 26, 2025 
Consulting Rosarians - Please note  – there is an updated CR 
manual.  Check the ARS website to see if you have the latest 
version. 
 

(please print) Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

Address______________________________________________________________________________ 

Email _____________________________________________phone #_________________________ 

Registration fee $30 / person – Amount Paid _________________________________ 

Are you a Consulting Rosarian – Yes________No______  

Are you an ARS member Yes____No_____ ARS District ___________________ 


